
Dear Parent/Guardian of Honors Student,  
 

It is hard to believe that the school year is flying by so quickly! That being said, I am very 
excited to announce that there will be various adaptations to the Youth in Government program 
this school year. The Board of Education meeting in December will be more student driven than 
in the past, therefore more responsibilities will be placed on the students participating in the 
meeting. To ensure that the students feel prepared to start the project, I will need to meet with 
them after school on Tuesday, October 16 from 3:00 PM to 3:45 PM at Joyce Kilmer. The 
students will be working on this project in school, and I want the ability to really explain in detail 
what is expected of them. It is mandatory that all honors Math and/or ELA students attend this 
after school meeting. If there are any questions or concerns, please let me know. I ask that you 
email me back in response to let me know that you received this message. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
Miss DeFalco  


